
OFFICE OF WORSHIP 

 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916-733-0221 • jcavanagh@scd.org 

 

 

Memo 
 

To: Pastors 

From: James Cavanagh, Director 

Date: May 7, 2020 

Re: New Order of Baptism 

 

The new Order of Baptism of Children, which first became available for use February 2, 2020, is 

now mandatory as of Easter Sunday, April 12, 2020.  If you haven’t ordered your copy of the new 

Order of Baptism of Children yet, you should do so as soon as possible.  You can order your copy 

here: https://www.ltp.org/products/details/OBCRE/order-of-baptism-of-children-ritual-edition  

 

Blessings and peace, 

James Cavanagh, Director of Worship 
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